
                       Newsletter Award  

We look forward to receiving your entries for this new Newsletter Award.


You may submit more than one newsletter publication but two copies of the same newsletter will 
need to be submitted in paper copy form for our Judges, even though they may only have been 
circulated electronically.


Your Newsletter submissions, to be accepted, need to have been produced any time from May 
last year and submitted before 1st July 2023.


Our Judges would like to find, as content, the following:

• Variety of activity;

• Clarity of Information and production;

• BAfM news. 

 

The Winning Prize 
The winning Friends Group!s Newsletter will receive two free places for our National Conference in 
2023 and a Winner’s Certificate. 


The Runners Up 
Those newsletters which are consider very good will receive a Certificate of Merit. 


Please ensure that your contributors will allow their articles to be read by other BAfM Members, 
apart from your own Friend’s group. 


	     

                 Newsletter Award Application Form 

Please complete this form and post it with two copies of your Newsletter submission/s to: 

David Adgar, our acting Journal Editor, 6 Winnery Close, Tickhill, Doncaster, DN11 9JT,  
to forward to our Judges, before 1st July 2023.  

Please Note:

The Journal submissions need to have been produced any time after May last year. 

We can only accept paper copies for our Judges. 


Name and Address of the person submitting the Newsletter/s


…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………


…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………


…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………


Number of Friends in your group? ………………………………………………………………,.   


Circulation number of your Newsletter, if different from above? ………………………………..

 

How is your Newsletter normally produced? Please tick


Only as paper copy ……….  Only electronically ……….       Paper and electronically ……….


Signature ……………………                                                  Date …………………………….


